Greetings Parents and Guardians,

The district is in discussion to possibly bring Algebra | back to the 8th course load. This
is a decision that can not be made in isolation. We need to hear your voices. Below is
the link to the Parent Algebra | survey. Please complete the survey so that the
administration and school board can make an informed decision. If you need any
additional information in order to make your decision please feel free to contact me at
856-546-4850 ext: 2247 or via email: amiller@lawnside.k12.nj.us.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSefgX-cnzP999tW~ZpkeGpSoLmIMagWeMRp
xeH10j4qJj2esicAl/viewform?usp=pp url
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